
              

      School Council Minutes 

    Thursday 4th July 2024 9.30am-9.45am 

Present 

Mrs Pennington (School Staff), Mr Pilling (School Governor) Miss Sharp (School Staff) 

 

Children: LN, LSP, MC, KW, BH, AY 

Absent: IW 

 

Agenda 

• Revisit last minute actions 

• Pride Competition News 

• Further updates 

 

 

Minutes 

 

• GIANT JENGA – found and stored in Cabins shed for all to use 

• BIKES AND GO KARTS – site staff are continuing to work hard to ensure bikes and go karts are 

repaired and maintained 

• FOOTBALLS – awaiting Mr Standring to look into 

• NON-UNIFORM DAY – Mrs Ashworth has agreed Thursday 18th July can be a non-uniform day to 

celebrate the last day of term.  

• LIBRARY – Mr Pilling mentioned a library space for next year but it was decided at the Governors 

meeting that there was no space in school to accommodate this.  Perhaps a mobile library could 

be suggested to SLT where a trolley can be put together and books could be donated /swapped 

to form the library. Mrs Pennington suggested that perhaps some of our raised money could be 

spent on ordering books.  

 

• PRIDE COMPETITION – CRIBDEN WON! LCC could not chose a winner and all entries were 

deserving. £25 Book vouchers to be sent over and awards to be presented in assembly.   

 

AOB 

• LSP said her classes requested the following: 

- Mud patch under the basketball net to be fixed (Mrs P will log) 

- More outdoor toys 

- More school trips – especially to the library 

- An outdoor sandpit for the Stable/House building 

- Another fish tank but in the main building 

- An in-school library space  

 

• MC asked whether we can have more playdough – (family support provided inset training on how 

to make so classes can make their own)  

• LN asked for more baking, more time to play monopoly and a new face on the wet floor sign in 

the dining room (LN tasked to design a face suitable to stick on)  

• LCC are running a reading heroes scheme starting July and running through the summer with 

prizes for inventing/ reading books – LSP passed on information (Mrs Pennington will distribute) 



• Mr Pilling, Miss Sharp and Mrs Pennington thanked the children for their help throughout the 

Summer term on the School Council.  Each councillor to receive 5 vouchers to spend or 

equivalent class reward. 

 

 

Action points  

• Mrs Pennington will arrange non-uniform communication 

• SLT to advise on library suggestions 

• Mrs Pennington to distribute information on the Reading Heroes Scheme 

• LN to design a face for the wet floor sign man in hall 

 

 

Next meeting date:  

18th July 2024 - to decide on how book vouchers should be spent and whether to spend remainder of 

school council funds on books for a school library.  

 

 

 

School Council  
 


